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Dear Year 7 Parents,

As you are aware, we are hoping to bring Year 7 students into school on Friday 17 July. This is a chance for
them to play some sport in line with the relevant professional body guidance but more importantly to have
some face to face time with their peers and teachers. We are restricted in the number of students we can cater
for at any one time so we will only host two forms in each session. We will also use this time as a chance for
students to return their textbooks in certain subjects. We really hope your son is able to join us but we
understand this may not be possible for all.

Please complete the two minute form on the link below by Thursday 9 July so we know who to expect on the

day.
A few points to note for the day:

e Students are to arrive dressed in their PE kit

e They must bring their own named water bottle and snack should they wish

e Students should arrive via the pedestrian gate and make their way to the main school field

e They will leave the school via the boarding exit on Green Road

e Once the session is finished, they must leave the school site promptly

o If the forecast is hot, they should come with sun tan lotion already applied

e [tisthe student’s responsibility to respect physical distancing

e If the weather is bad, then sadly, we may have to cancel at late notice

¢ Please could textbooks be returned for Latin, French, and English. Can you ensure your
son’s name is in the book.

Timings for the day:

e 90.00-10.15 7LP and 7LR
e 10.30-11.45 7ABand 7CJ
e 12.00-13.15 7CW and 70H

We are looking forward to welcoming your son back to school.

Kind regards

Alex Wallace
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Pu6mcJUbIEifB1_MiPbJhuEMyQcnxTJOqzfR2cmV57xUQ09YRkhBN1hKQTk1VDhURExZQzZHN0I2Ry4u

